SHOW CANCELLATION - JULY 18th
The safety and security of exhibitors, spectators, and officers of the committee continues to be of paramount importance, and following Kennel Club guidance as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Giant Schnauzer Club has regretfully taken the decision to cancel the Open Show on 18th July 2020.  

Exhibitors entered via Have A Dog Day website will be refunded in due course.

The Giant Schnauzer Club would like to express our thanks to all those who support us each year, and hope everyone is keeping safe and well.  We look forward to seeing you again in the future.
Our website and Facebook pages will be regularly updated, so please keep checking in.

Thank you
Karen Hopkins - Show Manager

Giant Schnauzer Club
